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     All slated officers were voted in for the year 2017 at the Annual Membership Meeting, April 19th, by registered members  

of Glenbrook Countryside.  Our speakers were welcomed by good attendance, and Participation.  New and exciting things are   

ahead  for our community— we  welcome all the new families.   

     Road District Forman, Wally Kerr, introduced the new Commissioner of Highways, Tim Rueckert  from 

Glenview Countryside—also, an unincorporated area of Cook County.  Everyone's 

long time  friend, Peter Amarantos, retired this year form the Northfield Township—

after serving twenty-four years. Other guests : Chief of Staff for Cook County Com-

missioner, Greg Goslin, was Terry Graham—and  from Cook Cou nty Sheriff's  

Police, Lt. John Konrad, with Ms. Penny Mateck-Community Relations. 

 
    June started with the Township brush-pick up!  A  welcome sight to see the town-

ship crew coming to grind up all our brush…AS A REMINDER—that's May, June 

and September …and they do  come out after a storm to pick up.  BUT it's your responsibility to get it  

to the curb.  There are some homeowners,  that  just don't get it.  It’s a benefit service..all  YOU  have to do 

is take care of your property —clean it up—put it to the curb.  Brush and limbs make good  nesting places and homes for critters,      

YOU DON’T want.  Cute baby skunks and other critters, find these places comfortable to hide while having their dinner, 

 and leaving  'stuff '  behind-Phew! 

 
  NOW...ABOUT the lawns 'Be a Good Neighbor Maintain your Lawn"    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Nobody,  wants your dandelions, or to see your Lawn 3 feet high, next to the work they have put into their own clean fresh cut    
grass…did you know the township has regulations that prohibit  grass and weeds from growing more that twelve inches high ?         

Dandelions grow faster than grass. Over grown grass and yards can be reported to any board member or the association president. 
 
                 LET'S KEEP COUNTRYSIDE  CLEAN…...that's a joint effort.       
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  — PETER AMARANTOS  CELEBRATES  RETIREMENT — ! 

      

 

 

 

 

 Tim Rueckert,  Cook County Highway Commissioner and  Kenneth Smith President of Glen-
brook Countryside  present awards of Service, Appreciation and Dedication, to Peter Amarantos.  An  outstanding evening of  
memories, shared by a room full of friends and associates, at Glenview's new Gusto Italian restaurant  [the old Renneckar’s Phar-
macy], Good Food & a perfect place to celebrate any occasion.   Wally Kerr and his  'CREW'  put it all together. 
 

 By the way…✓The Building Zoning and Compliance 
pages of the web site are up and running, there is 
an area available for inquiries and emails.   Did 
you know  
Countryside paid members have a separate 
page to list their businesses? Contact Editor.  
 

 

 

✓Thank you for having your guests park on ONE side of the street—so passage is clear.  
✓Facebook —information and interests for and among Glenbrook Countryside (residents only)  ''Countryside Neighborhood 
Group''.  Andrea Napchan is the person to contact through Facebook to join the closed group.  

 ✓P.S.  Is your street number visable?   I was surprised to see that many are not! Give that some   serious thought. You will 
want emergency vehicles to find your house quickly right  [or the Pizza Guy] !! 

 The Ice Cream Dippers were ready for Registered Countryside Members, 123 Sundaes were served!  See you 
                    July  19th & August 16th—Be sure your family is a registered resident, before the dates.   
 

PETER AMARANTOS 

Cook County 
 Highway  

Commissioner  
TIM RUECKERT 

THANK YOU, PARVI AND ABBY 
FOR MAKING THE 'PHOTO-FRAME' 
AND ALL THOSE BOARD MEMBERS 
WHO PUT THE EVENT TOGETHER… 
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